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Fortnightly Newsletter 

Principal’s Message 

We have had a great week in school this week! Our focus has been on Active Listening and it has been brilliant to 
see how well the children have been doing this, both in class and around the school. Ask your child to tell you what 
Active Listening means! 

World Book Day was a huge success and I know that the children really enjoyed dressing up and listening to a vari-
ety of stories with a range of people around school. Along with our new Accelerated Reader programme this has re-
ally re-launched the children’s love of reading.  

 

 

 

 

 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.  

Miss Nurse 

Year 5—Residential (Yr6) 

Polite reminder that pay-
ments can be made for the 
Residential in September 
via Parent Mail. 

Lola was very much 
enjoying the story! 

Staffing Update  

Mr Baird is no longer our 
French teacher. French will 
now be taught by Mrs Kite 
and Miss Tyler. 

Mrs Newton will be leaving 
HHJS at Easter. 6 Ash will 
continue to be taught by 
Miss Ison. 

Morrison’s Gardening Vouchers 

To those of you who shop 
at Morrison’s please could 
you collect the gardening 
vouchers and send them 
into school so we can ap-
ply for some free garden-
ing tools. 

Hunts Book Shop 

To celebrate World Book day Hunts book shop 
in Rugby have kindly given each child a Gold-
en Ticket, this entitles you to £1.00 off any of 
the books below: 

Rocket Rules, The World Book Day Badge,  
Silly Book True & False, The Worst Class in 
the World, The Wizard and Me, Think Like a 
Boss, The Last 
Word, Boy Missing, 
Dinosaur Roar, 
Grimwood, Jemma 
the Pig and the 127 
Acorns, Peak Peril 

Supporting Ukraine 

We are inviting children to come to 
school on Monday (7th March) in 
non school uniform in return for a 
£1.00 donation to the Red Cross 

Ukraine appeal. 



World Book Day 2022! 
 

To mark this year’s World Book Day, the children created their 
very own costumes to wear in celebration of their love of read-
ing.    
   
Each class selected a theme for their designs, ranging from chil-
dren’s classics including 101 Dalmatians, Alice in Wonderland, 
Charlie and the Chocolate Factory and the Wizard of Oz, to 
modern favourites such as the The Day the Crayons Quit, Mag-
nus Chase and Varmints. Year 6 pupils even chose to focus on 
their favourite book - The Thesaurus!   
  
Throughout the week, pupils have been discussing the charac-
ters and themes featured in their chosen books, and have used 
their creativity and artistic skills to make unique costumes for 
the occasion.    
  
Here are just some of the wonderful creations: 
  



Awards 

Pupil of the Week 

Our Pupils of the Week this week have been demonstrating our school values 
in every area of their learning.  

 

 

 

3 Oak:  Meimei Hope D 

 
3 Maple:  Lola C 

 
4 Cherry:  Zac C 

 
4 Willow:  Destiny S 

 
5 Sycamore:  Amelia P 

 
5 Birch:  Aditya N 

 
6 Ash: Grace B 
 

6 Pine:  Eden Mc 

Our School Values—Dinner time discussions! 

Next week our focus is ‘Thoughtful’ and the staff will be awarding house points for 
pupils who demonstrate this value. 



March 2022 

Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri 

7 

Non School Uniform 
Day 

8 9 

 

10 11 

14 

 

15 
Year 4 Exhibition 2pm-
3pm 

16 
 Year 3 Exhibition 2pm-3pm 

17  
Year 6 Exhibition  2pm-
3pm 

18 
Year 5 Exhibition 2pm-
3pm 

21 22 23 
Parents Evening—
Appointments available on 
Parent Mail 

24 
Parents Evening—
Appointments available  
on Parent Mail 

25 

28 
Year 6 Swimming PM 
—details sent out on 
Parent Mail 

29 30 31  

Accelerated Reader 

 

We are delighted to share that the Accelerated reading is well under way in school, we 
would like to thank all the adults that have supported this as you can see from the photos 
below the children are loving having such a wide selection of books. 

 


